
NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS 
& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 
2040 South Pacheco Street 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
(505) 827-7131 

April 8,1999 

Triumph Exploration, Inc. 
P.O. Box 10280 
Midland, Texas 79702 

Attention: Ms. Stella Swanson 

Re: Final Extension of Division Administrative Order WFX-689 

Dear Ms. Swanson: 

Pursuant to your request dated March 25, 1999, and for the reasons outlined in 
your letter, the expiration date of Administrative Order WFX-689 is hereby extended for 
30-daysto May 15, 1999. 

Please be advised that no additional extensions of this order will be granted and 
that conversion of the Wallen Tonto Well No. 7 to an injection well subsequent to May 
15, 1999 will require a new injection permit. 

All other provisions contained within Order No. WFX-689 shall remain in full 
force and effect. 

LW/DRC 

Xc: OCD-Hobbs 
File-WFX-689 



Triumph Exploration, Inc. 
1608 N. BIG SPRING 

P. O. BOX 10280 
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702 

(915)687-4220 FAX(915)687-4288 

March 25, 1999 

MAR 2 91999 
NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS & 
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

Oil Conservation Division "~ 
2040 South Pacheco Street 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87506 

Attention: Mr. David Catanach 

Re: Administrative Order WFX-689 
Conversion of Tonto #7 
Request for Extension 

Dear Mr. Catanach: 

Triumph Exploration, Inc. is planning to takeover operations of the Tonto 
Waterflood Unit, effective April 1, 1999. We plan to convert the Tonto No. 7 well 
to an injection well as soon as we have our State and Federal bonds in place and 
approval from the OCD and BLM for the Change of Operator. However, we 
don't believe we will have everything in place by the April 15, 1999 deadline. 
Therefore, pursuant to our conversation on this date, we respectfully request an 
extension of the above referenced order to May 15, 1999. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Triumph Exploration, Inc. 

Stella Swanson, CPL 
General Manager 


